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  April 16, 1999 
  File: 6480-01/-- 
 
Mr. Corrie Kost 
Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations 
2851 Colwood Drive 
North Vancouver, BC   
V7R 2R3 
 
Dear Mr. Kost: 
 
Re:  DISTRICT OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PLAN 
 
Over the past few years the district has been reviewing its Official Community Plan 
(OCP) and both FONVCA and its constituent community associations played a part in 
this review. 
 
On March 31st, a shirtsleeve session with Council on the revised OCP concluded that 
further work on the OCP be delayed until much later this year or early next year,  The 
reason for this is that the Seymour Local Plan is currently being prepared by residents 
of Seymour.  To proceed with public meetings on the OCP in advance of the completion 
of the Seymour Local Plan would cause both confusion and a pre-emption of the 
Seymour Local Plan process. 
 
Once the OCP review is begun it is to be expected that FONVCA will play an important 
consultative role. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Jim Masterton 
Assistant Manager, 
Community Planning 
 
Copy: Mayor and Council. 


